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241 West Parkwood Road 
Decatur, Georgia 30030 
July 3, 1974

Mr. Lyndon Wade
Atlanta Urban League
Citizens Trust Building
75 Piedmont Avenue
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
Dear Lyndon:
Enclosed is a suggested program for neighborhood improve­
ment which I sent to Mayor Massell several years ago. I 
received a nice thank-you letter but no action was ever 
taken as far as I can see.
Since you have intimate access to Mayor Jackson I thought 
it might be worth another try. Perhaps with better success 
through you and the League.
I am sure it is quite feasible and should give excellent 
results with sufficient effort. I saw a.similar program 
called "Yard Parks" work amazingly well in Indianapolis 
some years ago.

Sincerely,

Donald A. Devis
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